#### THE NUNAVUT WILDLIFE MANAGEMENT BOARD'S

# COMMUNITY-BASED MONITORING NETWORK

### **MAY 2019**

#### Wrapping up in Kugaaruk

The CBMN wrapped up in Kugaaruk at the end of April.
Participants, members of the HTO, and their guests
gathered at the hotel for a feast. After dinner, members
of the Project Team handed out awards to thank
harvesters for their contributions and did the final draws
for data collected in March and April.

A special thank you to Francis Anaittuq for his work as Data Clerk in the community.

Congratulations to Colin Inuksaq - winner of a new snowmobile in the final grand prize draw.



#### **Baker Lake:**



Harvesters in Baker Lake have been signing out devices from Amy at the HTO. She is able to provide training to those interested in starting data collection in the community.

There have been some harvest and monitoring data coming in recently. Keep it coming, Baker Lake!

## Taloyoak:

Data Clerk Joe Tulurialik joined us in Kugaaruk. Data were uploaded, and draws for December through

March were done.

We are impressed by the quality of data that you have collected in the first months with this project. Great job, Taloyoak!



# PHOTO OF THE MONTH

This month's photo was submitted by Bobby Sanertanut of Naujaat. He says, ".... me and my friend tried to track it down for 45 minutes. We had fun chasing them. There were nine wolves we ended up catching three of them."

Join our Facebook page to post and "like" pictures for a chance to win a \$25 gift card. Search for us using "Community-based Monitoring Network".



For more information about the CBMN or if you are interested in becoming a participant, please contact the Community-based Monitoring Network's Data Clerk in your community:

Kugaaruk: Francis Anaittuq / Taloyoak: Joe Tulurialik / Baker Lake: Hunters and Trappers Organization